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Dear Business Decision Maker,  
 
The sweetest Make-A-Wish event of the year is back!  The Denver Alumnae Chapter of Chi Omega is sponsoring the 2nd 
Annual Delicious Wishes dessert reception benefiting the Make-A-Wish Foundation of Colorado on Friday, June 15th at 
the Denver Marriott City Center. Last year's event was a huge success but it wouldn't have been without incredible donors 
like YOU.  Please join us again this year by making a donation to our silent auction in order to raise funds to grant wishes 
like Jaeda's to train to be a Coast Guard rescue swimmer. 
 
“It’s just so exciting – jumping out of a helicopter,” Jaeda said. “We had practiced being hooked up to the harness in the 
hangar earlier in the day, but I never could have imagined how exhilarating it actually was to be lowered out of a helicopter 
into the ocean. Maybe after I get my degree I’ll go into the Coast Guard to be a pilot,” she said. “This really has opened a 
lot of doors for me.” 
- Jaeda, age 17 
 
The above statement is why we do what we do – it’s our mission to enrich the human experience with hope, strength, and 
joy.  It’s why we need YOU on our team.  Not only does the event feature auctions, drawings, and celebrity attendees, but it 
serves as an opportunity to market your business.  A refresher:   

• 1st Tier: 90% of consumers will switch their business dealings – price and quality being equal – if they learn 
another business is associated with a cause they care about.  

• 2nd Tier:  Your business will be marketed to over 300 auction attendees. 
• 3rd Tier: Your business will be marketed to over 3,800 Facebook fans and Twitter followers, with unlimited 

potential for additional sharing, and more than 5,000 eNewsletter subscribers! 
• Top Tier: Marketing your business in this way is tax deductible when you keep a copy of the auction form 

with your business receipts. And, if you are interested, we will provide a “Make-A-Wish Supporter” window cling 
that will inform your current customers of your support. 

• And the icing on the cake:  You WILL make a difference in the life of a child and his/her family like Jaeda. 

 
If you are able to do so now, please complete the auction form and send it to the address below.  Or call us and we will 
send a volunteer to pick up the item.  No donation is too small! Please return completed forms and the associated items by 
Friday, May 25th.  

Again, thank you for your consideration.  We truly appreciate your support. 

   

 
 
Chelsy Parafinik 
Philanthropy Chair 
Denver Alumnae Chapter of Chi Omega 
2121 Delgany St., #1350, Denver, CO 80202 
phone:  720-290-2766   email:  chelsyj@ymail.com 
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